NIH Supply Center

Division of Logistics Services

Welcome Back:
We're Ready for You

Our shelves are stocked, and we are excited to welcome folks
back to campus!

Join us on Monday, March 28, 2022, from 11am-2pm at our Building
10 Store where Polycarbin will be hosting our first vendor table of the
year! Polycarbin products are available to purchase NOW through the

Supply Center!
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http://nihscl.od.nih.gov
Building 10, B2-B41

1-833-3 ONE NIH or NIHSC-CustomerService@od.nih.gov
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